
 

Effective July 26, 2024, 
Nahim Pearose, MD, is retiring and 

will no longer be 
practicing medicine at WellMed. 

 
Patients of Dr. Pearose may continue care at 

WellMed at Medical Center.  
 

Patients can obtain copies of their medical 
records at: 

WellMed at Medical Center 
7622 Louis Pasteur, Suite 100                              

San Antonio, TX 78229 
Phone: 1-210-614-7840 

Fax: 1-210-562-2252 
 
 
 
 


